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Loudoun Hosts Public Information Meeting on New Philomont Fire and Rescue 
Station December 8 
 

Loudoun County invites members of the community to attend a public information meeting 
regarding the new Philomont Fire and Rescue Station project to help shape what the new station 
will look like. The meeting will be held Thursday, December 8, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., at the Franklin 
Park Performing & Visual Arts Center, 36441 Blueridge View Lane, Purcellville 

This project will construct a new 18,500-square-foot, fire-and-rescue facility on a seven-acre 
site at 37180 Snickersville Turnpike in Philomont. 

At the meeting, the project team will present a site plan and preliminary building elevations 
with various options. Members of the public are encouraged to provide comments at the public 
meeting in person or through an online comment form available at loudoun.gov/philomontstation 
through January 5, 2023. 
 
More Information 

For more information about the Philomont Fire and Rescue Station project, including a link 
to sign up for email and text updates on the project, visit loudoun.gov/philomontstation. 
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